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In Class 1 we have started a new topic
of Animal Allsorts. We will be learning
all about different animal groups and
where they live around the world. We
have already set off to look for animals.
Can you guess what we spotted?
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Class TWO have made a great start back to school after the lovely half term

break. They are very excited to find out that we will be working hard over the
next few weeks on a production of "Goldilocks on Trial". We have begun to
explore the story of Goldilocks in our English work, creating our own alternative
endings to the well-known tale, and started to learn some of the songs that will
be included within our production. Watch out for more details soon about how
we hope to share this with you, in line with COVID guidelines.

Our new topic is "Vikings". We will learn all about the Viking arrival into Britain
and important events within this period of history. We will explore shield designs
and hope to do some baking inspired by Viking recipes. This final half term
promises to be one filled with fun and excitement!

WELL DONE !!! SRR
To our Year 5 pupil T
for winning the »\
Prickles and Paws : | L
Competition. D elishous worms ar qouing harkerse sintl
We are very proud of j=f e dh el oo bt e Ko
your achievement!! ["SSiauipa > EMT i

Year 3 and 4 enjoyed using their tables as a writing
surface to help them learn where we should use speech
marks.




